
                                                    

                                                    FATHER’S DAY STALL 2022 

On Thursday 1st September from 9:15am the P&C will be holding a 

Father’s Day stall for the children to buy something for their Dad. There 

will also be items available for them to purchase for their Grandfathers 

too, so whether they call him Grandpa, Pop, Grandad or Poppy there will 

be a variety of items to choose from. 

Prices range from $1 up to $12  

Please send a plastic bag with your child on the day so they can keep 

their purchases together, and it’s a good idea (especially for the younger 

grades) to send their spending money in a ziplock bag or purse/wallet 

labelled with their name.  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Volunteers needed  

If you are available to help on the day by selling items to the children we 

would love your assistance. If you are available to help from 9:10am until 

11am (or longer if you wish) please contact Michelle on 0401502959 by 

Wednesday 31st August.  

Thankyou, 

WPS P&C committee 


